Patrick, Scott S.

From: Scott Anderson <Scott.Anderson@midco.com>
Sent: Tuesday, November 22, 2016 12:40 PM

To: Gregory Kwan

Cc: Patrick, Scott S.

Subject: 214 Application - Supplemental Information
Greg —

As you requested during our call this morning, | am following up on two supplemental items for the 214 Application:

1. Number of Customers — According to information provided to us by Knology of Kansas, Inc., as of June 30, 2016,
these Lawrence, Kansas area systems had 15,619 video subscribers, 27,753 broadband subscribers, and 7,419
voice lines.

2. Service Overlaps — After the proposed transaction, Comcast of Missouri, LLC will continue to provide service in
areas adjacent to the acquired systems in the Lawrence area, but to the best of our knowledge, there is no
overlap of service areas or territories with Knology of Kansas, Inc. and any Comcast entities.

Please contact me with any questions. Thank you.
Scott

Scott Anderson

Chief Legal Officer

Midco
Scott.Anderson@midco.com
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